
Strasbourg France, 1/9/2018 
Sacha Lemaire 
12 rue Hans Arp 
67202 Wolfisheil 
France 

Mr Stuart McInnes 
Chair of Parkour Earth 
10 Queen St Place, 
London, England 
 

Subject : Resignation from my position as Director of the Board 
 
Dear Stuart, 
Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as non-
executive Director and Member of the Board of Parkour Earth, 
 
My last day in voluntary position will be 15/9/2018. If techically possible, please 
remove my name from the website and from the Bank account by that time.  
 
During the past months I have stretched too thin between my various volunteer 
commitments and this leads me to the difficult but necessary fact that I need to 
refocus on what is important. Parkour Earth is too time consuming for me. 
Therefore I have decided to quit my role in PKE in order to refocus on my role as 
President of FPK. 
 
It has been a pleasure working with you and the Board over the last year. I have sent 
you some points I analysed during my year among you that you may find useful to 
consider.  
 
I would like to help with the transition of my duties so that PKE continues to 
function smoothly after my departure. I am available to help recruit and inform my 
replacement, so if you need my help on that point or if you need documents from 
me, please let me know.  
 
Stuart, thank you again for the nice year among you. I wish you and the team all the 
best. This is not a farewell as I’ll still be in touch with you as representative of FPK, 
which is a member of PKE. I look forward to staying in touch with you and whoever 
wants to contact me. You can email me anytime at @ .com or 
call me at +33(0) . 
 
Bonjour de la France 
  
Sacha Lemaire  




